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Courtesy Copy: Sound Level Variance - St. Paul Festival and Heritage Foundation DBA
St. Paul Winter carnival - Securian Winter Run

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Joseph Voyda.

This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people:

Subscribers of ENS - D17: CapitolRiver Council who answered "District 17 - Downtown" to "Select one or more District
Council areas for which you would like to receive information about." (102 recipients)

An application for a sound level variance has been received from Deb Schaber, for St. Paul Festival and Heritage
Foundation DBA St. Paul Winter carnival, for Securian Winter Run, on Saturday January 26th, 2019 from 7:00am —
12:00pm. The event will be located at 400 Robert St. North — Securian Building. Further details concerning this

event will be forthcoming.

[x] Questions? Contact Us
STAY CONNECTED:
Bl s ElE]

SUBSCRIBER SERVICES:

Manage Preferences | Unsubscribe from ALL | Help




